Kenai Peninsula Borough Solid Waste Department

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Charlie Pierce, Borough Mayor

THRU:

John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director

Jack Maryott, SWD Director

FROM:

Brian Smith, CPL Manager

DATE:

August 21, 2019

RE:

Heartland Water Technology, Inc. Sole Source Waiver

The Kenai Peninsula Borough Solid Waste Department needs to make upgrades, repairs and replace parts to the Heartland Concentrator System at the Central Peninsula Landfill (CPL). Heartland Water Technology, Inc. is the only vendor that can perform these services for this system at CPL. This agreement includes upgrades to the software HMI Screen Control System Components and software licensing. After services are performed this purchase will include assistance in operations, review of controls, inspection of parts/assemblies and possible recommendations of needed replacements, hands-on training updates and installation of any parts agreed upon and approved.

| FI | INANCE DEPARTMENT FUNDS VERIFIED |
|------------|-------------------------------------|
| Acct. No.: | 290.32122.00000.43011 |
| Amount \$ | \$7,190.00 |
| ву:р.р | Date: 8/21/19 |
| | |

| F | INANCE DEPARTMENT FUNDS VERIFIED |
|------------|-------------------------------------|
| Acct. No.: | 290.32122.00000.42310 |
| Amount \$ | |
| ву | Date: 8/21/19 |

Approved:

9/23/2019